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Autumn Term   Newsletter 1  3rd September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
For those returning, welcome back. For those starting, welcome! On behalf of all staff, we hope you have had a lovely summer – 
for those who have been off. We return to a New Academic Year, and we must now be ready to embark on another hardworking, 
focused, progressive and exciting year ahead. The site has been further improved and my thanks to Mr Barry for managing sub-
contractors who have been in over the holiday. Our aim is to continue to ensure school looks as good as possible. 
 
To help all parents:  
 

 Parents Evenings – in Week 3. 
o Parents Evenings in Week 3 (Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th September) so you can meet your child’s 

teacher, and they can answer any questions you may have.  
 Booking slots for the meetings will be live by the end of next week…. we look forward to ALL parents 

booking a slot to help your child. 
o Class Newsletters will go out by the end of the week on Dojo – this will contain lots of vital information. 
o If you wish to speak with your child’s class teacher, please make an appointment at the end of the day – the 

morning is a vital time to help the class get settled.  
 

 Website – please take a look… 
o Our website contains so much information – and is easy to navigate.  
o Please take a look there to find answers you are looking for.  

 
 Staffing 

o Due to 2 of our support staff leaving within the last 2 weeks of the summer holidays, we are in the process of 
recruiting and hope to have a full compliment of staff within 4 weeks.  Thank you to my staff who will ensure 
provision is unaffected, however please appreciate some interventions may not start straightaway. 

 
 A-Z for Parents – attached and on our website… 

o Please take a moment to read our helpful A-Z for Parents – it contains essential information to help! 
 

 Clubs 
o Clubs will start from Monday 15th September – information coming out next week to sign up. 

 
 Swimming – Year 5 

o Swimming starts on Friday 12th September for Year 5.  
o Year 5 will swim until February half-term. Year 4 will then swim for the rest of the year. 

 
 Starlyngs – Wraparound care: From 8am, or after school.  

o Phone Number: 07493 977 397 
o Our main school office closes at 4pm.  
o Please call when you wish to collect your child and they will be brought to the main gate.  
o After 4.30pm, collection is from the Nursery gate. You still need to call the above number.   

 

Nut Allergy. We are a NO NUT school 


